
White Earth Nation Homeowner Assistance Fund (HAF) Survey 

The	White	 Earth	 Nation	 Department	 of	 Human	 Services	 is	 seeking	 input	 from	
American	 Indian	 homeowners	 regarding	 difficulties	 with	 homeownership	 that	
they	have	experienced	due	to	the	COVID-19	pandemic.	We	are	in	the	process	of	
submitting	an	application	to	receive	funding	from	the	U.S.	Treasury	Department	
for	a	Homeownership	Assistance	Fund	(HAF)	Plan	and	would	like	to	ensure	that	
we	design	a	plan	that	aligns	with	our	community's	needs.	This	survey	will	 take	
approximately	10	minutes	to	complete.	The	survey	closes	this	Friday,	November	
12,	at	5	PM.	Eligibility	requirements	to	take	the	survey	are	listed	on	the	survey.	
Participating	in	this	survey	does	not	guarantee	financial	assistance.	

The	survey	is	available	here:	https://form.jotform.com/itdepartment936/HAF	
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